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12th February, 1976

Thank you for your very helpful
note of February 3rd containing some
of your thoughts on our recent meeting.

As you know, I am constantly
searching for ideas to incorporate
in speeches and many of your themes
can be taken up in the next few months.

I am Just about to leave for a
relatively quiet weekend and very
much look forward to reading your
pamphlet, "'Time to Move On'", which
seems to have received some good
gcoverage.

David Howell, Esq., M.P.



